
Neighborhood Block Watch Report 

January 21, 2023  
 

 

The Neighborhood Block Watch consists of two Co-managers and 11 captains. all - but one - of 

the captains has access to our “private” FB page where we retain records of photos and incident 

reporting. 

 

Two incidences were reported to me since my last report.  The most recent report includes the 

theft of a personal watercraft which was recovered by the Sheriff’s department. However, the 

Skidoo was stripped of its internal components and license plate. The other incident was a person 

who reported suspicious behavior by one of his neighbors regarding the neighbor walking into 

the woods with his chainsaw and later selling cut wood in Paradise Estates.  I will send the 

quarterly report to the Sheriff’s office at the end of January, 2023.  

 

I ask all members of our community to report incidents to me, Co-manager Theresa Ancich, or 

your neighborhood Captain.  The Co-Managers and Captains are listed with their contact 

information on Paradise Estate’s website at: http://paradise-service-associates.org. 

 

Please let me know if you require further information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan M. Lord 

Co-Manager for Neighborhood Block Watch at Paradise Estates 


